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Please, no more new taxes! As a small business owner in Oregon, we are already 

beset with more taxes than most states. Businesses have been hurt by Oregon's 

seeming anti-businees positions, and are closing or leaving Oregon for more 

favorable states. This hurts everyone. And, as a consumer I am feeling the pinch 

from our soaring grocery prices, and not just the egg scandal. It's only 5 cents a 

bottle, but that is how people "nickel and dime" into bankruptcy. Please do not 

impose this new tax on Oregonians.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Lisa Scrimenti  

 


